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Department of Energy 
Idaho Operations Office 

550 Second Street 
Idaho Falls, Idaho 83401 

. April 4, 1979 

Mr. Mike Wright 
University of Utah Research Inst i tute 
420 Chipeta Way 
Suite 120 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84108 

Dear Mr. Wright: 

Subject: RAFT RIVER HYDROTHERMAL SYSTEM CASE STUDY REVIEW GROUP 

Thank you for agreeing to serve on the Raft River Hydrothermal System 
Case Study Review Groupi We are pleased with the quality of the com­
mittee and are looking forward to meeting you. The members of the 
committee are: 

W. S. Keys 
J. H. Leher 
W. Mabey 
C. Morris 
S. Oriel 
T. A. Prickett 
J. H. Ramey, Jr. 
M. Reid 
M. Wright 

The review group will have its first meeting in Pocatello, Idaho, in 
conjunction with the Raft River Geoscience Symposium on April 16, 17, 
and 18, 1979. A schedule of the seminar and a list of speakers are 
attached. 

The first review group meeting will be held on Wednesday, April 18. 
At that time, the group will consider what additional data are needed 
to generate a geoscience model of the Raft River Hydrothermal System. 
It is expected that the group will agree on a date when their recom­
mendations for additional testing at Raft River and a critique on the 
proposed hydrothermal case study will be available. 
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As you know, producing a complete case study on a liquid dominated, 
fracture controlled hydrothermal system is a significant and exciting 
task. We look forward to meeting you in Pocatello to discuss the 
task. 

If you have any questions or if we can be of any assistance in 
travel arrangements, please contact Robert Stiger or Linda Artis 
(208-526-9389 or [FTS] 583-9389). 

Sincerely, 

Clayton R. Nichols, Asst. Director 
Office of Geothermal Energy 
Energy and Technology Division 

Attach.: 
As Stated 


